
Fundraising Initiative 
The Bethesda Home Foundation is providing an opportunity to 
make a difference. 

 

Many of Bethesda’s friends have been asking us what can they do 
to show appreciation to those staff who are continuing to support 
individuals with developmental disabilities, in very difficult 
circumstances.  In response, the Bethesda Board is announcing an 
exciting opportunity for our friends to give to those essential staff 
that are supporting people each and every day. 

 

Your donations will: 

• Assist in providing the necessary Personal Protective Equipment 
(PPE) staff require. 

• Enhanced employee benefits to assist staff in these difficult 
times. 

• Equipment that will assist staff/client communication with loved 
ones. 

 
For those who are able, please make your donation online at 
https://www.bethesdaservices.com/donations or make cheques 
payable to: 
 
Bethesda Home Foundation Inc. (COVID-19) 

3280 Schmon Parkway 

Thorold, ON  L2V 4Y6 

 
Thank you for making a difference! 
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